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Providence Hospital
* !2446 Kiphng Avenue.

Cincinnati. Ohio 45239
(513) 85MW
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,7
/

Region !!!
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn,IL 60137

RE: NitC License Number 34-13995-01

Dear Sir

Please amend our license to include the following revisions:

1. Dr. Vincent Selwert has resumed R.S.O. responsibilities. Shirley T. Small,
bl.S., has assumed the consulting radiological physicist responsibilities.

!!cr credentials have been previously approved on NRC License Number
34-02176-01 (ller name was formerly S. Toebes Williams).

2. The lione Densitometry System is located in the Nuclear Medicine Department,
not at the Medical Office llullding location,2450 Kipling Avenue, as
previously submitted.

3. A third ganma camera has been ordered. The General Electie, Single Photon
Emission Computer Tomography (S.P.E.C.T.) system will be installed in 1988.i

|

| The amendment fee is enclosed. If additional information is required, please
I contact Patricia O'llrien, Nuclear Medicine Department Supervisor, at

513-853-5172.
l
, Thank you for your assistance. J/ . . _
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| Sincerely, / _
,
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I)M-11. Willis Ratledge / *
s

Vice President / cp _
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